
TELEPHONE CAPITOL 3161 

1100 NORTH MISSION ROAD 
N O RMA N R . MARTIN 

EXE CU TI V E S UPERINTENOENT 

October 3, 1932. 
IN REPLY REFER TO 

Professor Pio del Rio Hortega, 

Residencia des Estudiantes, 

lv.adrid, Spain. 


pear Doctor Del Rio Hortega: 

On the ocassion of the recent visit of Dr. 
lilder Penfield to this city he told us about your 
superlative work in the histology of the nervous system. 
Some of your articles I have had occasion to read but 
unfortunately many of them are not available to us in 
this part of the country . Dr. Penfield tells us that 
it is impossible to get a true concept of the work that 
we hope to do without having access to your very cri tical 
and profound studies on the brain . In order to give your 
work suitable recognition I would appreciate securing 
reprints of your articles wh i ch have appeared in the last 
few years on the histology of the brain. I assure you 
that they will be made good use of and I would feel greatly 
honored to be a recipient of such reprints . 

I remain , dear sir , 

Very sincerely, 

~.~ M. D. 
~. Courville . 
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